From: Tower 1800 Condominium

To: Meiner, Steven; KristinRosenGonzalez@miamibeachfl.gov; Mooney, Thomas; Freitas, Gabriela; Madan, Rogelio;
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Subject: HPB25-0650 (1826 Collins Avenue)

Date: Thursday, May 29, 2025 9:12:34 AM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from tower1800condominium@atlanticbb.net.
Learn why this is important

Re: HPB25-0650 (1826 Collins Avenue)
To Whom It May Concern,

I Manage 1800 Collins Avenue and I am writing to share my concerns about the proposed
demolition of 1826 Collins Avenue. This demolition would not only endanger the welfare
of our building, but would also harm the broader neighborhood in the following ways:

Structural Safety: The vibrations of a full demolition will pose significant structural risks
to our building. The vibrations will cause cracks in the walls, foundation settlement, and
other structural problems that will require expensive and agonizing repairs.

Health Concerns: Our building has elderly people, children, and other vulnerable people
who suffer from the daily noise, vibration, and dust from constant demolition/construction
on every side of us. We are deeply concerned about the health problems that will be
caused by the dust and debris from demolition of 1826 Collins Avenue.

Quality Of Life: We have been subjected to constant excessive demolition/construction in
recent years. It has become unpleasant to use our balconies and to open our windows due
to the noise and the dust that fills the air. Our once lovely and comfortable neighborhood
has looked like a war zone for years. Our quality of life has deteriorated because of too
much noise, dust, ground vibrations, and oftentimes by loss of street access.

Our Property: When the restaurant/robotic garage was proposed at 1826 Collins, the
required 10 ft. side setback was waived to accommodate the machinery and cars. We were
asked and agreed to allow the wall on the north side of our property to be replaced by the
outside of the south wall of the 1826 structure. We agreed on the condition that the outside
of the 1826 south wall would be considered our north wall, which we could use as needed.

We must have a wall on the north side of our property - we do not accept having that wall
removed.

Local Businesses: If demolition of 1826 Collins is allowed, our nearby hotels will lose
business because the noise and dust will prevent enjoyment of their rooms, restaurants,
and pool areas. We enjoy our local businesses and do not want to see them forced to close.

For these reasons, I beg you to deny permission for the proposed demolition of 1826 Collins
Avenue.

A Viable Alternative Plan: There is already a working restaurant in this building. Instead
of demolishing this building, it would be better and safer for the neighborhood if the rest of
the building were to be turned into shops, a gym, or any other sort of business that would
benefit our neighborhood instead of making our neighborhood barely habitable.
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Who protects the people who live here - the people who have lived here and loved our
neighborhood since before it became trendy, since before it became a target for developers
who do not live here? There is ho need to demolish this building. Please help us.
Sincerely,

Tom Baraniecki



	HPB25-0650 (1826 Collins Avenue)

